
 
Dear members of the SRA,  
 
I hope everyone had an awesome time at homecoming! Since our last report, SRA Social 
Science has been busy planning our upcoming projects.  
 
Progress on Year plan 

- We reached out to the McMaster Social Science Society (MSSS) and are in the 
progress of picking a date to talk further about the Program Mixer Event 

o We will be prominently planning this event with the VP Administration and 
the Society Admin 

-  We are hoping that this collaboration brings about more visibility to the SRA as 
well as gives students a direct contact on a program, faculty and MSU level.  
 

Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  
- Soon after the program Mixer event we will reach out to the VP Admin of the 

MSSS to discuss talking at the November General Assembly.  
o The GA’s in the past have had very low engagement. We are hoping with 

more promotions and potentially gift cards that it will attract more people 
this year.  

- We plan to continue to engage in regular discussion and collaboration with the 
MSSS.  

 
Outreach & Promotions 

- Since the summer our SRA Social Science page has gained hundreds of new 
followers!  

- As we finalize dates and plan upcoming projects, we plan on using our platform 
to promote these events.  

- We also hope to make plenty of connections at the program mixer and hope this 
will help us branch off to a larger group of students as program societies may be 
more inclined to repost some of our promotional materials for future events. 

 
Best, 
 
SRA Social Sciences  
 

. 
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